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I have been a physician for 18 years. Over this time, it has become more difficult to 

care for patients, and the physician-patient relationship has eroded. Corporate 

interest is one of the reasons.   Pressure for the bottom line, instead of doing what is 

best for patients, needs to stop.  

Kristen Kent, MD 


